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Class Academic Value Golden
NAM Isla Scrivener Luna Farnell Nevaeh-Rose Lucketti

REC Jaxx Williams Annabelle Gorman Freddie Daisley

RKK Reggie Sullivan Alfie Bright Ruby Shipton

1AD Freddie Eland Joseph Williamson Leo Aldcroft

1KT Carter Keeling Bird Imogen-Mai Herbert Ella Lee

2GJ Charlie Rogers Harley Cushing Lavanah Chatfield

2HW Caroline Platt Jacob Chick Maxwell Lomas

3SI Luke Wegener Harlow West Nova Morris

3CT Harlee Gill Neyah Earp Isabelle Keevney

4CW Harper McDonald Isla Booth Samantha Hassham

5SJ Hunter Erskine Danielle Leonard Millie Kershaw

5AF Daisy Hobson Zach Keevney Amelia McVety

6CB Grace Waller Grant Taylor Ilayda Kabala

6LP Amelia Clews Lennon Doherty Tyler Barratt

On the weekend of the 6th - 8th May we celebrate the Coronation of King Charles. This 
historic event will be televised around the world. The Coronation of His Majesty The 
King and Her Majesty The Queen Consort is a time for celebration across the nation and 
the Commonwealth and it will take place over a weekend of special events. On Saturday 
6th May the Coronation Ceremony takes place at Westminster Abbey, London. The 6th –
8th May will see Coronation Big Lunches up and down the country and across the 
Commonwealth. A spectacular Coronation Concert will be performed at Windsor Castle 
with iconic locations across the UK lit up using projections, lasers, drone displays and 
illuminations. This will take place on Sunday 7th May. Finally, on Monday 8th May a 
special Bank Holiday has been proclaimed by the Prime Minister in honour of the 
Coronation, giving everyone the opportunity to join in with their communities and good 
causes through Big Help Out activities. You can find out more about how to take part in 
the Coronation events via https://coronation.gov.uk/get-involved

To prepare for the Coronation we will be completing activities in school with the 
children on Friday 5th May.
We look forward to celebrating in style!
Many Thanks

http://www.partingtoncentralacademy.co.uk/
https://www.edenprojectcommunities.com/the-big-lunch
https://thebighelpout.org.uk/
https://coronation.gov.uk/get-involved


Year 1 have enjoyed using the hey have 
been trying

Upcoming School 
Events

@DTPartington

Attendance             

Week Ending 
28.04.2023

R 89.1%

Year 1 96.4%

Year 2 94.4%

Year 3 93.4%

Year 4 92.4%

Year 5 91.2%

Year 6 92.1%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

92.8%

Whole 

School

(Sept to date)

93.4%

Target 97%

.

ATTENDANCE 
WINNERS

KS2 WINNERS – 6LP 

KS2 RUNNERS UP – 3SI

KS1 WINNERS – 1KT

KS1  RUNNERS UP – 2HW

EYFS WINNERS  – NAM

EYFS RUNNERS UP - RKK

Monday 1st May - May Day Bank Holiday
Tuesday 2nd May – Y3 Trip to Beeston Castle

Wednesday 3rd May – REC Local Walk
Thursday 4th May – RKK Local Walk

Thursday 4th May – Y1 Phonics Meeting 9.00am
Friday 5th May – Kings Coronation Celebrations

Monday 8th May – King’s Coronation Bank Holiday
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Y6 SATs week

Monday15th May – Friday 19th May – Y2 SATs week
Tuesday 23rd May – Reading buddies day

Friday 26th May – School finishes for half term 

Mellor's catering will have a 
special themed day on Thursday 
18th May. You will need to book 

this in advance by emailing: 
office@partingtoncentralacademy.

co.uk

Congratulations to a group of Year 6 
children who have been receiving extra 
support with their Maths from White 
Rose tutoring to support them in the 
lead up to SATs.
Mr Gordon from White Rose Maths is 
extremely proud of all of their efforts 
over the last few months and has praised 
them regularly for working so hard. 
Roman McDonald also received a special 
prize after being entered into a prize-
draw for being a great role-model for the 
school and showing great enthusiasm 
within the sessions. 

Just some of the wonderful books that we have 
received from our sponsored read in partnership 

with Usborne. We are incredibly grateful to 
everyone who supported us and were able to 

receive an amazing £2945.60 worth of books for 
our school. Mrs Wright can’t wait to deliver these 

exciting books to your children’s classrooms! On the weekend of the 6th - 8th May we celebrate the 
Coronation of King Charles III. This historic event will be 

televised around the world. 
In preparation for this unique moment in time, activities will 

be completed in classes on Friday 5th May. 
On Friday 5th May, children can come dressed up in a Royal 

theme (King, Queen, Knight, Princess etc.) or in Union 
Jack/Coronation merchandise or simply something red, 

white and blue. 

Year 3 interviewed key witnesses Mr Jeffries and Mrs 
May this week in their English lessons about some 

strange happenings with local frogs in ‘Froggy Town’. 
Year 3 can’t wait to use this information in their 

newspaper reports coming soon!


